PUBCO %EV}ELOP{AENT INC.
AlbuqJerauec,’xNe%v Mexico

January 26, 1952

Mr. Al Greer

0il and Gas Inspector
District 3

0il Conservation Commission
Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Greer:

Fnclosed please find two (2) additional
copies of our Intention to Drill which was requested
and referred to in your letter of January twenty-
fourth to us.

I trust that this is now correct and in the
future we will send the five copies required.

Very truly,yours »

Frank D. Gorham,
Vice-President
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